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29/02/2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Re: Staffing for Spring and Summer Term 2024 

 

I am writing to inform you of some staffing changes in Spring and Summer Term.  

Mrs Korbely is leaving us at the end of this term. Mrs Korbely has taught predominately in Nursery during her 

time here at St Peter’s. She has led the EYFS curriculum here at St Peter’s  with great enthusiasm  - thank you 

Mrs Korbely.  She will be greatly missed by us all here at St Peter’s and I am sure you will join us in wishing her 

the best of luck in the next chapter of her career. Miss Faulkner who is currently part-time teacher in Nursery 

will become our fulltime Nursery teacher. 

We also welcome Mr Patel, who our pupils know already as he has completed some supply cover in KS2.  He is an 

experienced teacher and will work alongside Mrs Tandy in Year 5  as class teacher for the reminder of the 

academic year.  This will enable Mrs Tandy to fulfil her SENDCO role and support parents with more frequent 

meetings  - this is in response to our parent questionnaire feedback where parents requested more SENDCO 

availability.    

We thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs H Taylor 
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